
 
 

 
 
  

To Our Valued Customers, 
 

 
The following information is provided to you in compliance 

with Senate Bill No. 1148 enacted by the California 
Legislature in September 1999.  That legislation requires 
the following disclosure to our clients receiving copies of 

recorded documents: 
 
 

“If this document contains any restriction based 
on race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, 

familial status, marital status, disability, national 
origin, source of income as defined in 

subdivision (p) of Section 12955, or ancestry, 
that restriction violates state and federal fair 

housing laws and is void.  Any person holding 
an interest in this property may request that the 

county recorder removes the restrictive 
covenant language pursuant to subdivision [c] of 

Section 12956.1 of the Government Code.  
Furthermore, such restrictions are deleted from 

this document to the extent such restrictions 
violate 42 U.S.C. 3604 [c].” 


















































































































































